
 
 
 

 

Liquor Bulletin 
Class B (Moving Motor Vehicles) 
Liquor Identifier Decals 

 
September 30, 2020 
 
This bulletin is to advise licensed limousine and large format bike operators of an 
amendment to the Class B liquor licence policy.  
 
Effective, September 30, 2020, limousine and large format bikes are no longer 
required to display the AGLC identifier decal on their licensed vehicle(s).  
 
The policies regarding limousines and large-format bikes are located in Sections 
3.3.18 to 3.3.25 of the Licensee Handbook and may be accessed on AGLC’s website 
at aglc.ca.   

 
If you have any questions, please contact AGLC’s Compliance Branch at 
inspections.mailbox@aglc.ca. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:inspections.mailbox@aglc.ca

